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14 March 2023 

 

 

National Building Control Conference – Radisson Blu Hotel, Athlone, Co 

Westmeath 

 29th and 30th March 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Chief Executive, 

 

I wish to draw your attention to the above event - details and booking form attached.  

 

This annual conference is organised by the Irish Building Control Institute (IBCI) and aims 

to inform Building Control personnel of recent and pending changes in the legislative and 

regulatory framework governing building control and emerging issues.  It also provides an 

opportunity to exchange views on practical experience of building control administration.  

 

The Department strongly recommends attendance by key building control officials from all 

authorities. The conference will also be of interest to Fire Officers, Building Surveyors, 

Access Officers, Engineers, Architects, Building Inspectors, Housing Inspectors, and 

Administrative Staff involved with Building Control in the Local Government sector. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

______________________ 

Sarah Neary  

Principal Adviser 

Housing Advisers / Building Standards Section 

 

 

 

To:  Each Chief Executive 

c.c. Each Building Control Officer 

c.c  Director of Services for Building Control 


